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Pricing Advisory 
 

 
Pacer Stacktrain is excited to announce that we have recently reissued our 
Domestic Pricing Circular. This publication is currently in the mail to our 
customer base.  This publication is a complete reissue of our FAK Rates and 
Charges and also includes our pricing policy as well as general rules and 
regulations. This reissue contains the many ramp and rate additions, 
deletions and changes that we have experienced since the last reissue of our 
Circular in mid 1999.  As a reissue we have made the effective date of the 
publication May 1, 2001 to allow notice of all changes.  Most changes have 
previously been communicated through our Stack Facts Bulletins. 
 
We are also anticipating that before the effective date of our new circular it 
will also be available to registered customers on our web site 
(www.pacerstack.com) in .pdf format. Our customers will also have options 
for viewing rates from or to specific ramp locations AND all FAK rates will 
be available as a downloadable file in Microsoft Excel (spreadsheet) format.  
We will send a further communication when this feature becomes available. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact your Pacer 
Stacktrain Pricing or Business Development representative. 
 


